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Dear Learner  

Information for learners – Appeals guidance  

Last week we published our guide 2021 qualifications – All you need to know and 

we’ve now published some more detailed information about the appeals process for 

this year. As your grades are being determined by schools and colleges in Wales this 

year, the appeals process will be different.  This information is for WJEC GCSE, AS and 

A level qualifications and the Welsh Baccalaureate Skills Challenge Certificate.  

If you’ve studied for other qualifications, including GCSEs or A levels offered by other 

exam boards or vocational qualifications the appeals process may be different – check 

with your school or college and they will tell you how you can appeal.   

Do you want to know more? 

We publish regular updates including frequently asked questions on our website, and 

we post information on our Facebook and Twitter feeds and our recently launched 

Instagram page.  

Have Your Say 

We would like to hear what you think about the assessment arrangements for 

awarding grades this year, and we have a  ‘Have Your Say’ survey so we can 

understand your views.  The survey will help us improve our communications for 

learners and will close on 6th June.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Philip Blaker   

Chief Executive  
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https://www.linkedin.com/company/qualifications-wales
https://twitter.com/quals_wales
https://www.facebook.com/qualswalescymcymru
https://qualificationswales.org/media/7496/19-05-21-summer-2021-results_eng_new.pdf
https://www.qualificationswales.org/media/7542/reviews-appeals-2021-english-final.pdf
https://qualificationswales.org/english/awarding-2021/
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/1haveyoursay2021/

